
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fergal Kilmurry 

Executive Officer 

An Bord Pleanala 

64 Marlborough Street 

Dublin 1 

 

 

 

 

04 October 2013        Reg. No. W0279-01 

 

Dear Mr Kilmurry, 

 

I refer to an application for a waste licence from Rehab Glassco for a facility at Unit 4, Oberstown 

Industrial Park, Caragh Road, Naas, Co, Kildare. This application has been assigned register number 

W0279-01. A remedial Environmental Impact Statement (REIS) was submitted by the applicant in 

support of the licence application on 30 May 2013. A copy of the application, the Remedial 

Environmental Impact Statement and associated correspondence are available for inspection on the 

Agency’s website www.epa.ie.  

 

An application for substitute consent in relation to this facility was submitted to An Bord Pleanala on 

the 6 March 2013 (your ref. su09.su0015). The application was accompanied by a copy of the REIS. 

You are requested to furnish any observations An Bord Pleanala might have in relation to the licence 

application and REIS within 4 weeks of receipt of this notice.  

 

Your observations, if any, will be considered as part of the licence application assessment process.  

You will be notified of the proposed determination in due course.  Any telephone enquiries in relation 

to the above should be directed to Michael Owens at the number above. All written communications 

and replies should be directed to the Administration, Environmental Licensing Programme, Office of 

Climate, Licensing, & Resource Use, EPA, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford, 

quoting the register number W0279-01. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
     

Michael Owens 

Inspector 

Office of Climate Change, Licensing & Resource Use 

 

http://www.epa.ie/

